From: <u>Barbara Harris</u>
To: <u>Mary Gourley</u>

Cc: Adrienne Lauby; Arthur George
Subject: RV parking on Morris Street

Date: Tuesday, October 05, 2021 9:40:26 AM

Dear Sebastopol City Council members,

In continuation of the important support of RVs being able to park on Morris Street, please grant and retain this permission.

There are minimal opportunities for vehicles to house the unhoused to find safe and consistent places to park in Sonoma County. The city of Sebastopol has set a precedent and example for taking a lead without interruption of basic human needs.

Morris street fortunately is designed wide enough to accommodate both the motor vehicles and bicyclists. This has been proven and to challenge it now seems unnecessary and disruptive. Share the Road literally means sharing resources for survival as well as entertainment - literally a matter of priorities.

Thank you for enforcing what makes a difference in the abilities of many to maintain safe places to stay.

Barbara Harris Sebastopol, CA